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Dear all

I hope you all had a good break over Easter. I know students will be very busy with their
SATs coming up soon.

I have now changed my hours so I am not in school on a Friday or a Monday but will deal
with any queries I receive when I am in school. If there is anything urgent on a Monday or a
Friday then please do contact office@theangmeringschool.co.uk

I will now send out your weekly update letter on a Tuesday with a link to Mr Liley’s Friday
weekly update. If you do want to read it before then it is always available by Friday
afternoon on our school website letterspage.

I hope you have all booked a place on the activity evenings coming up on 17th May and 8
June. Activity Evenings 5.30-7.30pm.

On the second activity evening - Thursday 8th June – parents/carers please join us for a
tea/coffee and have the opportunity to meet other parents & staff while you wait to collect the
students from their activities 7.00pm - 7.30pm. Booking for this is on the activity evenings
booking form too.

Miss Pegden’s primary school visits will start next week and she is looking forward to
meeting the students. There are a lot of schools to visit so they will take place until the end
of June.

Thank you to everyone who has sent a copy of their child’s birth certificate or passport and
for the confirmation that WSCC requires with a copy of your council tax. We only have a few
outstanding now. To anyone who has not yet done this I would be grateful if you could have
a look and email me as soon as possible please.

Best wishes
Fiona

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/letters/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FYZPYpNhhGoq58t878&data=05%7C01%7C%7C45d7fa54e9544d849a5e08db31ff3fe3%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638158744576183893%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=43c5aEjiin%2BYpssZbNlLCl%2BRfzHU8USgcnCTwmbke%2Fg%3D&reserved=0

